
 

4 December 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Partners and Members, 

 

We are excited to announce that after a three-year hiatus, our annual Oztangi Day signature 
event is back in 2024! ANZCHAM together with the Australian and New Zealand Embassies in 
Manila, will be celebrating the two countries’ national days, Australia Day and Waitangi Day – 
Oztangi Day 2024 on Saturday, 3 February 2024, 12:00NN to 3:00PM at the Rockwell Club. 
 
Oztangi Day is a much-awaited and celebrated annual event in Manila within our ANZCHAM 
community, and we anticipate over 150 guests and representatives from both embassies, key 
business chamber members (Australian, New Zealanders, and Filipinos), together with their 
families.  All efforts will be exerted to provide guests with an Australia Day and Waitangi Day 
experience complete with an Aussie BBQ spread paired with Australian and New Zealand wines.  
 
To allow corporate partners to benefit from this event in terms of brand building, exposure, 
publicity, and marketing to a targeted audience, we are opening partnerships for the event. We 
have three (3) levels of partnership packages available in the detailed attachment. We trust you 
will find a level that meets the needs of your business, and we would be pleased to discuss these 
further with you. Should you have any questions, do feel free to have your office contact Kaye Ko 
at marketing@anzcham.com 
 
We look forward to seeing you there!  
 

Sincerely, 

  

 
Benj Romualdez 

President, ANZCHAM 
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